» SAVE THE DATE

March 15 2017 _8:30 AM to 4:00 PM

"Organic Cropping Systems for Agriculture Professionals”
A Professional Development Course

Register soon! Contact Nicole McNeil, 814.422.0251 x213,
nicole@paorganic.org, www.paorganic.org/SAREconference

Location: State College PA, location details will follow |@| n




What: PCO, in collaboration with Penn State researchers and Extension, will
conduct a workshop on approaches to reducing tillage in organic grain and
forage systems, based on results from research conducted in the Mid-Atlantic.
Who should attend: This training is designed for extension, government
agency, and public or private sector professionals who work with grain and
forage farmers who are transitioning, certified organic, or conventional and
considering transition.

Goal for the workshop: Participants will increase their knowledge and
confidence for serving transitioning and certified organic producers.

Location and Logistics: The workshop will be held in the State College, PA
area. Exact location to be determined. Registration is free but you must apply
since space and funds are limited. Lunch will be provided.

CCA/pesticide credits and reimbursement for mileage will be available.

To Register: Contact Nicole McNeil, 814.422.0251 x213,
nicole@paorganic.org or www.paorganic.org/SAREconference



